
CAPS Commission 
 

Reimagining Safety Weekend 
February 24 - 25, 2024 

 
The CAPS Commission partnered with several sponsors to hold two events on  
February 24 and 25, 2024. The CAPS Commission was selected by IU Cinema  
for the Screenshare program for a film screening of Matthew Solomon’s film,  

Reimagining Safety, on February 24. The following day, the CAPS Commission  
held a panel discussion on community safety at the IU School of Public Health.  

 
Reimagining Safety Flyers & Playbill 

These materials were distributed at the film screening  
and the following community panel discussion. 

 
Community Safety Panel Discussion 

This link will take you to the video recording of the second day.  
This panel discussion featured the filmmaker, Matthew Solomon,  
some experts from the film, and members of local organizations  

with experience in local community safety. 
 
 

Watch the film on Amazon! 

 
You can watch Reimagining Safety on Amazon  

by clicking the “play” button above! 
 

https://bloomington.in.gov/sites/default/files/2024-04/Reimagining%20Safety%20Packet.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iQrOMy7xu40&list=PLRZYPCNKsx6rBNP8SAqKght9LNXnHBYF7&index=25
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iQrOMy7xu40&list=PLRZYPCNKsx6rBNP8SAqKght9LNXnHBYF7&index=25
https://www.amazon.com/Reimagining-Safety-George-Gasc%C3%B3n/dp/B0CVFN291P
https://www.amazon.com/Reimagining-Safety-George-Gasc%C3%B3n/dp/B0CVFN291P

